
 

 

November 18, 2024 

To 
The Manager-Listing Department   
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor,  
Plot No. C/1, G-Block,  
Bandra-Kurla Complex Bandra (E),  
Mumbai - 400 051 
 
SCRIP CODE: PRLIND 
 
SUB: AUDIO RECORDING FOR POST EARNING CALL FOR UNAUDITED HALF YEARLY FINANCIAL 
RESULTS OF THE COMPANY AS ON SEPTEMBER 30, 2024 

Dear Sir/Madam 
 
In compliance with Regulation 30 read with Part A of Schedule III of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and 
Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, we wish to inform you that the Company Participated in 
a Conference Call with Investors on Monday, November 18, 2024 at 12.00 PM (IST) to discuss the 
financial performance of the Company for the half year ended September 30, 2024. 
 
No unpublished price sensitive information was shared / discussed in the meeting. The link for Audio 
recording of the said Post Earning Call is as under: 
 
https://prlindia.com/wp-content/uploads/2024/08/STE2920241118156675.mp3  
 
The same has been uploaded at the website of the Company. 
 
Kindly take the aforesaid information on record and oblige. 
 
Thanking you. 

Yours faithfully, 

For Premier Roadlines Limited  
 
 
 
Mr. Samin Gupta 
Whole Time Director & CFO 
DIN: 09621798 
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